
 

 

 
 
 

August, 2022 
 
 
Dear Fabulous First Grade Parents, 
 
 It is a pleasure to welcome you and your child to our 
classroom!  I am looking forward to providing your first grader with 
opportunities to succeed and grow academically, socially, and 
emotionally – and with confidence! 
 
 I believe that it is vital for parents and teachers to maintain a 
partnership during the school year.  We share a common goal of 
supporting your child.  It is essential for us to take a team 
approach to help your child reach his/her full potential.  Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to me any time throughout the year for 
whatever reason.   The best way to reach me is through my email: 
ccocca@cbsd.org.  
 
 This is going to be a fabulous school year!  I will do everything I 
can to create a smooth transition for your child in the 1st grade 
classroom and Mill Creek!  I hope you will attend Back-to-School Night 
on Tuesday, September 6th at 6:30 pm, so you can get to know me 
and more about first grade.  More information will come about this 
at a later date.  Be on the lookout for an e-mail from me shortly to 
set up a group for information distribution. Have a wonderful last 
few weeks making summer memories with your child, for soon it is 
….THE MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR – back to school time!!! 

 
Sincerely, 

  
       Cassie Cocca 

 
 
P.S. – The first day of school is August 29th. 
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